From: MAJU QEC <qec@jinnah.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2025 2:41 PM

To: riaz.shaikh@salu.edu.pk <riaz.shaikh@salu.edu.pk>

Cc: Director QEC MAJU <director.qec@jinnah.edu>; President Secretariat <president.secretariat@jinnah.edu>;
Shaikh Muhammad Abdullah <muhammad.abdullah@jinnah.edu>; Naveed Akhtar <naveedakhtar@jinnah.edu>
Subject: Invitation to Conduct Visit of RIPE 2024-25

Dear Prof. Dr. Riaz Shaikh,
Greetings from Mohammad Ali Jinnah University.

We are pleased to extend a formal invitation to vou on behalf of the university to serve as an external
reviewer for the Visit of Review of Institutional.

Performance and Enhancement (RIPE) , scheduled to take place on Thursday, 25 April 2025, at
Mohammad Ali Jinnah University, Karachi.

The purpose of this visit is to evaluate the quality, effectiveness, and strategic alignment of our graduate
programs, as well as to assess the university’s overall institutional performance in line with national
quality assurance standards and our continuous improvement initiatives.

We highly value your expertise and insights, and we believe your contribution will significantly enhance
the rigor and impact of this review process.

Further details and required documentation will be shared with you in due course.

Please confirm your availability at your earliest convenience. Should you require any additional
information, feel free to contact us directly.

We look forward to your positive response and participation.

Kind Regards,

Manager QEC

Quality Enhancement Cell

P il Phone. 021 111 87 87 87 (Ext: 104 & 113)
Mobile 0345-2781022

[wQAg(lfl Email. gec@jinnah.edu

Web. www.jinnah.edu

Address. Room AG-05, Plot 22E, Block 6, PECHS,
Karachi, 74500.



